



Sesterday * Today * Tomorrow

St. John the Baptist Orthodox Church

CAMPBELL, OHIO

Centennial Celebration

13-15 October 2017

Archpriest Andrew D. Nelko Honorary Chairman

Rectory / Office Phone: (330) 755-4931

Email Address: adnelko@zoominternet.net

Mrs. JoAnn Sirilla Chairman

Phone: (330) 881-6775

Email Address: josirilla@yahoo.com

Church Address: 301 Struthers Liberty Road Campbell, 011 44405-1949

Website:

www.stjohnthgbaptist-campbell.org

Email Address:

stjohn-oca@zoominternet.net

Facebook Page:

htpps://www.m.facebook.com/groups/869899616487817?ref=bookmarks



June 30, 2017

Reverend Fathers, Brothers and Sisters in Christ, Friends of St. John the Baptist Parish:

Glory Be to Jesus Christ!

Glory Forever!

On the weekend of October 13-15, 2017, St. John the Baptist Orthodox Church will commemorate a historical milestone of her Orthodox ministry in Campbell Ohio. That weekend the parish will celebrate the 100th Anniversary of her founding.

The Centennial Celebration weekend will be marked by numerous liturgical and social events highlighted by the celebration of the Hierarchal Divine Liturgy on Saturday and Sunday by His Beatitude Metropolitan TIKHON, Primate of the Orthodox Church in America, assisted by His Grace Bishop PAUL, Bishop of Chicago and the Diocese of the Midwest, and invited guest clergy.

In conjunction with our celebration we are compiling an anniversary Souvenir Book. We are requesting your favorable participation and support by placing an ad in this commemorative book.

Please return your donation (along with the white and yellow order forms – pink is for your records) to:

St. John the Baptist Orthodox Church 301 Struthers Liberty Rd. Campbell, OH 44405-1949

Deadline for submission of an ad is 15 August 2017!

Thanking you for your kind consideration and cooperation; and beseeching your prayers.

With Love in Christ,

Fr. Andrew D. Nelko

Rector

Honorary Chairman

JoAnn Sirilla Chairman

John Sirila